
Submitter: Karen Carrier 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2006 

I am in favor of increasing the age to purchase guns to 21. Schools can prohibit guns 

on their campuses. Cities and counties should be able to, too. 

 

I believe there should be fewer guns in public spaces. The evidence is abundantly 

clear in other countries where fewer guns are in circulation in the general public, if at 

all. This is a wakeup call for us and we MUST start somewhere!   


